6th Grade Newsletter  
Friday, April 1st 2022


       
	Mrs. Hummill- Language Arts
jhummill@rappahannockschools.us

This week we will move into our Grammar unit. We will be focusing on subject-verb agreement. Check Canvas for more practice and lessons. 
Please reach out with any questions or concerns. 

	Ms. McCabe
emccabe@rappahannockschools.us

We have started our unit on energy and will continue into next week. 
See Canvas for detailed lessons.


Questions or concerns?  Please email me anytime!

	Mrs. Jarrett- Math
mjarrett@rappahannockschools.us

We will continue with our unit on Linear Equalities. The test for this unit is scheduled for Tuesday, April 5th. 

Please make sure all students come to class prepared with chromebooks, chargers, pencils, notebooks, etc.

Please see Canvas for detailed lessons. 
If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please do not hesitate to email me.
	Important Reminders and Notes



Reminder:  In the event of a closure, all courses will be updated and available in Canvas.  If you need any questions about assignments, please contact the course subject teacher.  If you need assistance with Canvas access or other issues, please contact emccabe@rappahannockschools.us

 







